Dear Friends and Parishioners,

Please give a warm welcome this Sunday to Bishop
Stephen Robson who will celebrate the 11am Solemn
Mass in the Cathedral to honour Christ the King. The
Diocesan Choir will lead the music.

I will celebrate the Vigil Mass in Broughty Ferry and
Father Michael will celebrate the 9.45am Mass before
going on to Fintry for 11,30am and Fr Jean Gove will
celebrate in St Mary’s. Grateful thanks to Monsignor
Ken McCaffrey who will celebrate the 6pm Mass in
the Cathedral.

I shall be on holiday this week. I’'m grateful to the
priests who will cover the Masses and liturgies until
next Monday. There will be no newsletter next
Sunday. Please keep this one for the Mass times etc.

This Sunday 26 November we have Sunday dinner
for young people in the Cathedral Hall after the
6pm Mass. All young people are welcome.

Thank you for your generosity in recent collections:
Sunday 12 November: £710 in the Cathedral, £454 in
St Mary’s and £612 in Broughty Ferry

Sunday 19 November: £691 in the Cathedral, £500 in
St Mary’s and £471 in Broughty Ferry

The Special Collection for the work of the Church in
the field of Catholic Education came to in the
Cathedral, £1135 in St Mary’s and £274 in Broughty
Ferry.

A collection for the Diocese of Dunkeld Poor
Mission Fund will be taken on Sunday 10 December.

The Journey of faith sessions have now ceased until
after the Christmas holidays.

Adv&iit RecorBiliotion -

Our Prayers for the sick:

Bill Perrotti ,Monsignor Basil O’Sullivan, Margaret
Caullay, Heather Moffit, Susan McKay, Norman Hadden,
Ray Conchie, Marie Manunga, Margaret McMenemy, Karen
Dammer, Jackey Forrest-Moore, Catherine Gallacher;

for those who have died recently: Eileen Marra, Sandy
Lonie, Isobel Malone, Nelly Simkus;

and for those whose anniversaries fall at this time:
Francis John Brett, Willie Lynch, Canon Andrew Rooney,
Jo Wilkinson, Patrick Ruddy, Frances McFarlane, Frances
McKernie, John Milne, Tom Elder, Kathleen Lancaster,
Bella McBride, Martha Dey, Stephen Coyle, Ken Oxford,
Keith Whitehead, Bill Barnett, Mary Smith, Sandy Watson,
Roy McHardy, Benta Apondi Ayimba, Alan Rodger,
Theresa Ogilvie, Tess Walker, Patricia Cavin; Agnes
McDonald, Emile Elliot, Peter Crossan, Doris Williams,
Nicola Lauder, James Keith, Nuala Robertson, Thomas
Downie, John Chalmers, Lawrence Connor, James Knight,
Veronica Divakaran, Mary Welsh, Donald Henderson, James
Matthew Senior, David Annan, Mary Callaghan, Andy
Dornan, Bert Mann, Elizabeth Henderson, Jack Fisher, Mary
McLinkey, Mary Connor, Anthony Reynolds, Filomena
(Phyllis) Bruce, Mary Devine; Leonie Stanton, Rose
O’Brien, James Coyle, Giovanna Benedetti, Mary Squire,
John Brady.

In addition to the usual
opportunities for individual
Confession there will be an
Advent
Liturgy of Reconciliation
with General Absolution
in each of our parishes:
vank on Sunday 10

b

:in St Mary’s, For

December at 4pm;
:in Our Lady of G
December at 6pm
:in the Cathedral on Monday 18 December at
6pm.

ounsel on Monday 11

Carol Service in Our Lady of Good Counsel on
Wednesday 13 December at 6pm. Refreshments
Afterwards at the back of the Church.

Cantors: please collect a ring binder with the
Psalms for Year B (from Advent to the Solemnity
of the Baptism of the Lord) today.

Cathedral Rotas for 11am Mass Readers and
Ministers are now ready and can be collected from
the sacristy.

CIAl

/L
SCIAF reports that 771 million people don’t
have access to clean water. That’s 1 in 10
people.
The Real Gift of Water for a Village costs £1,200
and SCIAF appeals for our help this Advent. You
can donate through the SCIAF website, or if you
wish, you can place your donation in an envelope
and I’ll make sure its sent off.

Or why not place a Christmas greeting in the Sun-
day newsletter instead of sending a Christmas card
to other parishioners — and make a donation to
SCIAF? You can hand in Christmas greetings any
time from now.




